From: Loretta M. Johnson

To: LRO
Subject: kicker fund
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 10:33:48 PM

| am contacting you to ask once again, to return this money to us, the ones who paid it. Some of the politicians in
Oregon just continue to try and take this from us over and over again. If they were really in touch with the citizens
they would know that this kicker is a morale booster for tax payers who feel like we are taxed and taxed again. It
makes us feel like we actually get some of our money back. When people continually try to take it, it causes us to
feel like it is once again, citizen vs politicians. It is wrong to take this away from us. Please don’t do this.

Dave and Loretta Johnson
1530 SE Davis Street
McMinnville, Or. 97128
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